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| would like to add further to my previous concerns. There has been no consideration or recognition by the applicant on the
potential of the loss of value to our properties. The proximity of the Solar Farm to residential properties is unacceptable
and will make the selling of our homes in the future extremely difficult and we anticipate a loss of the value of our homes,
again as a community we are just being expected to live with the project and then lose money on our properties and our
children's inheritances.



